
STUDENT FILMS WANTED
The Leavenworth Film Festival and North 40 Productions are proud to announce 
the Promising Young Filmmaker Award for this year’s annual film festival on 
Saturday, April 8, 2017. 


This award aims to recognize young and 
promising talent in the art of creative storytelling 
for Northwest filmmakers under the age of 25. 
 One selected finalist will have their film 
screened at this year’s festival as well as receive 
a $250 grant towards producing their next film, 
and a personal mentorship through North 40 
Productions and award winning filmmaker and 
editor, Oly Mingo.


Students and young adults within the Wenatchee, 
East Wenatchee, Entiat, Chelan, Manson, Cashmere and Leavenworth school 
districts, as well as Wenatchee Valley College, are invited to submit short films in 
any genre of 5 minutes or less.


Deadline for submissions is Sunday, April 2.  To submit films or to learn more 
visit leavenworthfilmfestival.org or contact LFFyouthfilm@gmail.com


